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Statement re Elenia 
 
The Board of 3i Infrastructure plc (“3i Infrastructure”) notes the statement issued by Elenia 
Finance Oyj today that the shareholders of Lakeside Network Investments S.a r.l. and its 
associated subsidiaries (the “Elenia Group”) have informed the Elenia Group that they have 
commenced a strategic review of their interests in the Elenia Group. 3i Infrastructure is an 
investor in the Elenia Group. 
 
The review is currently at an early stage, with all shareholders exploring their options, and no 
decision has been made as to the outcome of the review. 
 
Further announcements will be made as appropriate.  
 
 
 
For further information, contact: 
 

Richard Laing 
Chairman, 3i Infrastructure plc  

Tel: +44 1534 847 410 

Silvia Santoro 
Investor enquiries 

Tel: +44 20 7975 3258 
Email: silvia.santoro@3i.com 
 

Kathryn van der Kroft  
Media enquiries 

Tel: +44 20 7975 3021 
Email: kathryn.vanderkroft@3i.com 

 
 
Notes to editors: 

3i Infrastructure plc is a Jersey-incorporated, closed-ended investment company, listed on the 
London Stock Exchange and regulated by the Jersey Financial Services Commission. The 
Company is a long-term investor in infrastructure businesses and assets. The Company’s market 
focus is on core economic infrastructure in developed economies, principally in Europe, in the 
utilities and transportation sectors, investing in operational businesses which generate long-term 
yield and can provide capital growth. It also has investments in social infrastructure and is 
building its exposure to primary PPP and low risk energy projects.  
 
3i Investments plc, a wholly-owned subsidiary of 3i Group plc, is authorised and regulated in the 
UK by the Financial Conduct Authority and acts as Investment Adviser to 3i Infrastructure plc. 
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